
‘We are European’ photography competition rules 

1. The competition is open to anyone who is registered as a student or employed as a 

member of staff at the University of Kent. 

2. All entries must be added to our Flickr™ group, using the downloadable instructions 

available on the University website. 

3. All entries must include your Kent email address (mandatory), a title (mandatory) and a 

short description of the photo in 110 or fewer characters (optional). 

4. Entrants can only submit up to two images each. 

5. Images must be saved in TIFF, JPEG or RAW file at the highest possible resolution. 

Photographs need to be a minimum of 1MB in size. 

6. Although copyright remains with the photographer, by entering the competition 

applicants agree to give the University of Kent the right to freely use their image(s). 

Photo credits will be used where possible. By using Flickr, your images will be shared 

with the University’s online community. Please note if you do not wish your photos to be 

public from your Flickr account, please ensure you select private within your settings. 

Other members of the Flickr group will be able to see and comment on your images. 

7. Winners will be chosen by the judges, whose decision is final. Unfortunately, we are 

unable to provide feedback to entrants. 

8. Winning entries will be printed and exhibited in Keynes College during May and June 

2017. We will inform entrants with images chosen for the exhibition ahead of time.  

9. The three overall winners will be announced at the We are European exhibition opening 

in Keynes College on 9 May.  

10. The University of Kent does not accept responsibility for loss, damage or delay to 

entries, however caused. 

11. The competition will open for entries from 20th March to the end of 18th April 2017. 

 

By entering, entrants will be deemed to have agreed to be bound by these rules and the 

University of Kent reserves the right to exclude any entry from the competition at any time, 

and in its absolute discretion, if the University has reason to believe that an entrant has 

breached these rules. 


